From: Fowler, David

Sent: 01 March 2021 07:33
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Plannign application 2021/0383/P HNCC Construction Management Plan

Upload to TRIM - TC 3/3/21

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please log and upload objection.
Thanks,
David

David Fowler
Deputy Team Leader

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: Ellen Gates <

Sent: 28 February 2021 11:34
To: Mullens, Brendan <Brendan.Mullens@camden.gov.uk>; Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Maya De Souza

Subject: Plannign ap

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there

have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

| am commenting on the Construction Management Plan on behalf of the Dartmouth Park Neighbourhood Forum.
We thank you for amendments addressing previous comments, and have only one further comment we would like
to raise. This is to incorporate into the CMP the committments given to the Construction Working Group in respect
of two trees located on the site:

1 Inrespect of the plane tree to be removed to enable the exit onto
Croftdown Road, this will be replaced with an Ulmus Lutece ‘Nanguen’, of a mature size (35cm girth, 6-7m height at

purchase, 2m clear stem length); and

2 Inrespect of the tree at the entrance to Bertram Street, this will
be replaced with a tree of the same species and of an equivalent size to the tree removed.

Dartmouth Park Neighbourhood Forum

Planning Sub-Committee



